
Improvements to Alberta’s 
auto insurance system are 
on the way.

On January 1, 2022, Alberta will adopt a 

Direct Compensation for Property Damage (DCPD) 

system – a more seamless, customer focused 

approach to not at-fault insurance claims and 

vehicle repairs.   



What does DCPD 
mean for you?

DCPD applies when your vehicle is damaged 
by an at-fault driver. The current rules require 
Albertans to arrange repairs from the insurer of the 
at-fault driver who hit them. Once DCPD is in place, 
you will work with your own insurer for vehicle 
damages – not someone else’s. 

DCPD gives us the opportunity to take even 
better care of you. 

If you have questions, please contact us at:

INSURANCE BUREAU OF CANADA
Consumer Information Centre: 1-844-2AskIBC (1-844-227-5422)

@IBC_West

Facebook.com/insurancebureau

OR


